
CITY OF DEARBORN 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CDBG REPROGRAMMING 

 

The City of Dearborn is proposing to amend its FY 2024-25 Housing and Community 

Development Action Plan (B-24-MC-26) by: 

Transferring a total of $1,000,000 of its FY2023-24 (B-23-MC-26) unexpended and 

unprogrammed CDBG funding. 

Increase the budget in the amount of $1,000,000 for the proposed Lapeer Park 

Inclusive Playground Equipment Installation Project. Scope of work includes the 

removal of old playground equipment and the installation of new inclusive playground 

equipment. Location: Lapeer Park – 9920 Lapeer Park Pathway, Dearborn, MI 48120 

Total project costs were estimated at $1,000,000. CDBG funding will be $1,000,000. 

Transferring a total of $800,000 of its FY2024-25 (B-24-MC-26) unexpended and 

unprogrammed CDBG funding. 

Increase the budget in the amount of $800,000 for the proposed Wyoming Commercial 

Demolition Project. Scope of work includes the demolition and site preparation of three 

large commercial buildings located on Wyoming St. Location: 5159 Wyoming; 5021 

Wyoming; and 5063 Wyoming, Dearborn, MI 48126. Total project costs were estimated 

at $800,000. CDBG funding will be $800,000. 

Interested parties are invited to submit written comments to Attn: Community 

Development Division, Economic Development Department, 16901 Michigan 

Avenue, Suite 7, Dearborn, Michigan 48126-2899 or email rsistrunk@dearborn.gov 

on or before January 6, 2025. 

Individuals with disabilities who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or 

services to respond to this notice may contact (313) 943-3068. Reasonable advance 

notice of 5 days is required. 

 

Regina Sistrunk 
Community Development Compliance Officer  
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